American
Red Cross

The American National Red Cross would like to cancel its VSAT Network License as the network has been
taken off the air and the equipment has been salvaged.

FCC Call Sign to Cancel:E030059, FRN-0002108108. Effective 07/30/2013

We are now on a third party Satellite system and working under their license and equipment.
Thank You,

Barry F. Boyce

ARC Licensing Manager

Disaster Response Emergency Communications
American Red Cross National Headquarters
Disaster Maintenance Center

6406 Old Burleson Road, Suite 140

Austin, Texas 78744

0-512-369-0400

Together, we can save a life



